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Since  1878,  American  presidents  have  celebrated  Easter  by
having an “egg roll” party on Easter Monday; it is held on the
South  Lawn  of  the  White  House.  At  today’s  event,  Biden
administration officials have made it plain that they will not
tolerate any reference to the Christian roots of the holiday.

Starting months ago, National Guard families were told that
their children could submit artwork that honored this annual
event; they had until January 22 to do so. Submissions were
expected to adhere to seven guidelines, most of which are
unobjectionable. There was one, however, that was clearly out
of place.

“The Submission must not include any questionable content,
religious  symbols,  overtly  religious  themes,  or  partisan
political statements (italics added).”

Why was it necessary to censor Christianity? Easter is the
quintessential Christian holiday. Who would be offended if a
child portrayed a crucifix on an Easter egg? Aren’t those who
say they would be offended the real problem? Why is the Biden
administration  giving  into  bigots?  Whatever  happened  to
respect for diversity? Why the need to secularize an event
grounded in religion? Taking Christianity out of Easter is
like taking motherhood out of Mother’s Day. Why bother?

Until now, no president has ever censored Easter. It took our
“devout Catholic” president to do so. Looks like he’s the one
being rolled.

Contact  the  White  House  Secretary:  Karine.Jean-
Pierre@who.eop.gov
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